
Report on Workshop: Suicide Prevention for Non-Teaching Staff 

As part of the mental health initiative, a workshop on suicide prevention was conducted on 

February 16, 2023, for the non-teaching staff members. The session was facilitated by Dr. 

Amandeep Singh, a renowned mental health expert. 

The workshop aimed to raise awareness about suicide prevention, reduce stigma, and equip 

participants with practical tools to identify and support individuals in distress. Dr. Singh 

emphasized the importance of understanding the warning signs of suicidal ideation, fostering 

open communication, and offering timely support. 

The session was highly interactive, with participants actively engaging in discussions and 

sharing their experiences. Dr. Singh used real-life examples and role-play activities to help 

attendees understand how to respond empathetically to someone struggling with suicidal 

thoughts. 

The participants appreciated the practical approach and highlighted how the workshop 

enhanced their understanding of mental health issues. They also expressed gratitude for the 

initiative, recognizing the importance of such training in fostering a supportive work 

environment. 

The workshop concluded with a Q&A session, where Dr. Singh addressed queries and 

encouraged the staff to continue promoting mental well-being within their circles. The event 

was a significant step toward creating a safe and inclusive space for mental health discussions. 





 







 


